
Fife Council – 20th May, 2021 

Administration Amendment to Motion 1 

 

“Council notes that Officers, in consultation with the users of the Recycling Centres, 
are already reviewing the Booking System and all of the other measures that are 
currently in place relative to the use if the Centres and are preparing a 
comprehensive Report, which will be considered in June by a Special meeting of the 
Environment and Protective Services Sub-committee.” 
 
Proposed by Councillor Ross Vettraino 
Seconded by Councillor David Ross 
 


